CA FOSTER YOUTH
BILL OF RIGHTS

20th Anniversary Celebration!

Join the California Office of the Foster Care Ombudsperson
and California Department of Social Services as we celebrate
the 20th Anniversary of the Foster Youth Bill of Rights. We will
be honoring those who have supported 20 years of Foster
Youth Bill of Rights and recognizing the importance of their
role.

We will also hear from the California Foster Care Ombudsper-
son’s Office to learn the history of the creation of the Foster
Youth Bill of Rights and hear from former foster youth on how
it impacted their experience in care. In addition, we will be
having a series of breakout sessions that will give participants
the opportunity to learn more about foster youth rights!

May 27, 2021
8:30 AM—12:30 PM

REGISTER HERE!

CALIFORNIA

FOSTER CARE
OMBUDSPERSON

YOU HALE RIGHTS!



https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcoc-uorDIvGtSisUXmlKVGmFvvqvVtLEaf

